Café-style Services
What are they?

Worshipping in a relaxed setting, in the schoolroom, around tables, with a cup of coffee/tea

Why are they being arranged?

So we can easily talk together about what our church is doing and how we see it evolving in the future.

Who are they for?

Everyone!

If you are part of our church family then you need to have the opportunity to have your say.

Will I have to say anything or do anything?

No, not unless you want to!

You will be able to talk with just the few people on your table, not to the whole room.

No one will be asked to volunteer to do anything.

So why should I come?

Because YOU and YOUR thoughts are important.

When are the services?

Sundays February 10, 17, 24 at 10.30am

I have more questions ....

OK, then get in touch with David, Angela or any of the Deacons.  We’d love to hear from you .....

..... and do make sure you are at the services!
